
End of Term News 
Tuesday 12 December 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

 
The Autumn term has come to an end with the past week filled with bustling and delightful 
activities.   

 

On Monday the children's enthusiasm and participation in our Elf Run was amazing and we couldn't 
be more proud of their efforts yesterday. For a wonderful recap, we've shared a short video on 
our Instagram page, capturing the joy of the morning. 

Thank you to everyone who has already contributed through the Just Giving link or brought in their 
sponsorship money to school, so far you have raised an amazing £1,503 for The Children’s Trust. If 
you still have sponsorship money to return, we kindly ask you to bring it in on the first day of the 
Spring term or conveniently make a donation via the Just Giving link. 

Monday morning concluded with a delightful treat for the children—a cup of hot chocolate as a 
special treat at break time, followed by the whole school watching an enchanting professional 
production of Aladdin.  

 

Today we finished the term with our annual Festival of Light Assembly, a candlelit event provided by 
our incredible Year 2s. It was a beautiful and heartwarming way to usher in the holiday season. 

 

On behalf of all the staff can I thank you all for the happiness that you have brought to all here with 
your generosity and kindness, with the beautiful cards and gifts that we have been lucky enough to 
receive.  Thank you all.   

 

As we enter the festive season, I want to wish you all a very happy and peaceful Christmas and a 
wonderful New Year.  

 

I look forward  to seeing you all in the New Year 

 

With warmest wishes  

Bronia Grehan 
 

 

 

https://www.instagram.com/stchrisepsom/
https://www.justgiving.com/page/st-christophers-school-epsom-1698922627454?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fst-christophers-school-epsom-1698922627454&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share



